
 

The Town of Riverdale Park, Maryland, requests bids from qualified 

contractors for Project: Bicycle Sharing Lanes & Roadway 

Improvement for Riverdale & Queensbury Road, Contract No. [18-

0001 A & B] 

 

Contract documents may be obtained for a non-refundable fee of $55.00 

at the Riverdale Park Town Hall, located at 5008 Queensbury Road, 

Riverdale Park. 

 

A compulsory Pre-Bid meeting will be held in the Town Hall 

Conference Room on Monday, March 19, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Sealed Bids will be received at the Town Hall front desk until 2:00 p.m. 

on Friday, March 23, 2018, at which time bids will be opened in public 

and read aloud. 

 

Minority, Female and Disadvantaged Business Enterprises are 

encouraged to bid. The Town is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and 

observes all Federal Regulations including Section 3-504 and A.D.A. 

 

Contact the Town Engineer, Mr. Wei M. Wu, at 240-882-6451 

 


